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I oppose HB 2007 and strongly urge a NO Vote! 

 

Once again you are writing legislation to deny our Second Amendment right to keep 

and bear Arms. If you want to have a safe society prosecute and incarcerate the 

criminals who violate existing gun laws.   

 

Having “gun free zones” which is what this bill promotes is in reality creating a “kill 

zone”.  You are making communities more vulnerable than they already are because 

you are taking away our Second and Fourth Amendment rights to bear Arms and be 

secure.  Due to the lack of police protection, thanks to the social justice policies of the 

Democrats, we have the most dangerous cities and communities in Oregon and our 

nation. A “gun free zone” is open season for defenseless citizens because it creates 

a welcome zone for criminals.   

 

Stop creating unsafe communities and cities by taking away our constitutional rights.   

Stop denying us law-abiding citizens the right to personal safety, especially women 

who are generally more vulnerable to aggressive criminal behavior. 

 

I respectfully ask for a NO Vote on HB 2007. 


